
 Help Us Help Kids! 
 

 

Griddle Sponsorship 
Twin City Kiwanis Club Pancake Jamboree  

Sponsor one of our five unique,  

custom-made rotating pancake griddles! 

$1,500 per year, three-year commitment, paid yearly.  

• The annual Twin City Kiwanis Club Pancake Jamboree is a Winston-Salem 

tradition that started in 1958 to raise money for organizations that serve 

local youth. 

• In a typical year the club raises and distributes more than $35,000 to local 

organizations. 

• Griddle sponsorships will enable the club to increase its grants to local or-

ganizations. 

• All sponsorships are tax deductible to the Twin City Kiwanis Club Founda-

tion, a 501(c)(3) organization.  

• The 2025 Pancake Jamboree will be held March 7 at the Benton Convention 

Center. 

• Be identified with a delicious, feel-good event that draws more than 3,000 

people and helps more than 10,000 kids! 

Why Sponsor? 

Sponsorship Benefits 
• Banner above your griddle 

• Naming rights for your griddle 

• Prominent ad space on the table placemats 

• 10 Jamboree tickets annually 

• Your logo as a griddle sponsor on all printed jamboree 

posters and advertising 

• Shout-outs over the PA system during the event 

• Display table at the jamboree (optional) 

Non-profits that have received 

money raised through the Pan-

cake Jamboree include:  

• A Bed and an Book 

• Arts for Life 

• Camp Carefree 

• The Crossnore School 

• Crosby Scholars 

• Children of Vietnam 

• Forsyth Educational Part-

nership 

• Old Hickory Council of 

Scouting America 

• Junior Achievement of the 

Triad 

• Read Write Spell 

• Salvation Army Ken Carl-

son Boys and Girls Club 

• Second Harvest Food Bank 

of NW North Carolina 

• Smart Start of Forsyth 

County 

Who Benefits? 

Our distinctive rotating griddles were 

designed and built by Twin City Kiwanis 

members who were engineers at R.J. 

Reynolds. Each griddle can cook 30 

pancakes at a time! 

CONTACT:  J. David Gilbert, 2025 Pancake Jamboree  

Chairman, 314-805-0168;  jdavid.gilbert@scouting.org 


